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Thanks – yes let’s ask  this afternoon.
 
 
Kind regards,
 

 
 

Executive Director - Education & Children’s Services
East Lothian Council
John Muir House
Haddington
EH41 3HA   
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From:  
Sent: 02 September 2022 13:05
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: RE: COSLA
 
Hi 
 
We have not provided any undertakings that the letter will not be issued to third parties.  This



has already been provided to the provider themselves although sending this letter out to COSLA
could be viewed in similar manner to that of the parent’s letter.
 
I do not necessarily see an impediment in sending this off to   but it would
largely depend on how much trust you can place on undertaking not to share.  It certainly would
enable support to come forward and perhaps it is something we could ask  at the
consultation.
 

 

Service Manager - Governance
Solicitor
East Lothian Council | John Muir House  | Haddington  |  EH41 3HA
 

 

 

From:  
Sent: 02 September 2022 12:43
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: COSLA
 
Hi 
 
I have just taken a call from  at COSLA.  was offering his
support to us with our ongoing situation. He has been updated by SG but wasn’t aware
of the latest developments. The reason for his call is that he has had an approach from
NDNA (National Day Nurseries Association who were wondering if they and COSLA
could help broker a way forward. After I updated him on the details he agreed that
would not be appropriate. He has asked if he could see the provider letter on a strictly
confidential basis and only for his information. Can you advise on whether this would be
appropriate?
 
 
Kind regards,
 

 
 

Executive Director - Education & Children’s Services
East Lothian Council
John Muir House
Haddington
EH41 3HA   
 

 
 




